
  
 

Mercury-Free (Hg-Free) Certification 
 
 
June 6, 2023 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
Pursuant to your request for mercury-free (Hg-Free) certification of Amphenol Aerospace Operations 
(AAO) and/or Amphenol Commercial Air Division (ACAD) interconnect products, we hereby offer the 
following position. 
 
 

Per review of the materials & processes utilized in the manufacture of our products, 
Amphenol Aerospace Operations (AAO) and Commercial Air Division (ACAD) hereby 
acknowledges its products DO NOT contain, at the homogenous material level, 
intentionally added mercury (Hg) or mercury compounds in excess of 1000 ppm or 0.1% 
w/w. 

 
 
Product conformity assessments are based on Amphenol specific data and Material Declarations 
received from our suppliers.  It is not our standard practice to perform confirmatory or tramp analysis on 
supplied materials, nor assume liability beyond supplied product cost, for any errors or omissions 
attributed to our supplier base. 
 
AAO and ACAD will respond to specific questions regarding the chemical constituents in their 
interconnect products to the extent that such response does not require the disclosure of proprietary or 
confidential information. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact us at your convenience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Bianchi 
Engineer, Environmental Health Safety & Sustainability 
Amphenol Aerospace Operations (AAO) 
jdbianchi@amphenol-aao.com 
 


